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ALMSGIVING 

 

As one of social activities PUC Boys and Girls Hostel performed an Almsgiving to CPD 

Transitional cum Children’s Home, Chhinga Veng, Aizawl on the 6th of May, 2023. Boarders donated 

money by themselves and with the addition from the Wardens, the amount of Rs. 7000/- was donated 

to the Children’s Home. Dr. Lalmuanpuia Vanchhawng, Boys Hostel Warden, Dr. C. Nalini Devi, 

Girls Hostel Warden, Monitors and Monitress, and all in-charges of the Hostel attended the 

programme on behalf of the Hostel. The recipient really appreciated our activity and after a brief 

discussion, visiting of the College was even scheduled. They visited the college by hiring a bus on 

August, 2023. 
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